
 

 

 
Aloha,             3/19/20 
 
We all know that this country, the travel and tourism industries and Hawaii are feeling 
the brutal consequences from the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. Travel 
restrictions have been announced worldwide, and the Mayor of Maui has ordered ALL 
non-essential businesses, shut down immediately.  
 
Consequently, we have shut down all tours, for the remainder of the month of March 
2020. Our phone lines will remain open, from 8:00 AM to Noon, until April 1, 2020. 
Should it become necessary for the safety of our employees and community, to extend 
closure of our tours beyond April 1, we’ll update this post. 

 
We sincerely wish you all the very best through this crisis and look forward to getting 
back to business as usual. 
 
Mahalo Nui Loa for your continued support. 
 
Scott Turner 
CEO 

 


